
 

 
 
 
 
 

Just Announced! 
River House Restaurant owners set to open  
Atlantic Grill  
at Foyes Corner, Rye, New Hampshire  
December 2014 
www.theatlanticgrill.com 

The newest restaurant on NH’s Seacoast is also the 
perfect setting for private functions. Designed/built 
by the owners of the River House Restaurant in 
downtown Portsmouth, Atlantic Grill is located in 
nearby historic Rye, NH. It’s “coastal classic” 
architecture is set amidst lush up-lit plantings; New 
England field stone foundation; exposed driftwood 
grey beams, bronze nautical accents; and calm ocean 
colors echoing its logo – the mermaid. 
 
The restaurant’s Oceanic Room, which can easily 
serve up to 140 seated dinners, features driftwood 
grey exposed beams, gold and sage carpets, and 
natural light from large windows overlooking lush 
gardens. The room has flexible floor space and state of 
the art technology for projection and music.  Its 
retractable walls of sound-proofed frosted glass and 
wood allow this room to be easily divided into three 
separate dining spaces that can serve corporate 
dinners, large family get-togethers, or meetings, and 
have the flexibility to handle dinner theater shows, 
music, and other entertainment.  Light blocking 
Hunter Douglas shades provide the appropriate 
amount of filtration for shows and presentations, and 
create a more intimate environment. 

http://www.theatlanticgrill.com/�


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The state of the art kitchen is a dream for chefs: they 
can be creative, expressive, and have proper space for 
whipping up all their own sauces, dressings, and 
desserts. Atlantic Grill staff look forward to planning 
private parties and gatherings.  With ample parking, 
and easy access to downtown Portsmouth or the 
beautiful beaches in Rye, or the Seacoast Science 
Center, Atlantic Grill is a perfect destination for any 
large gathering! 
Contact: Susan Labrie, slabrie@theatlanticgrill.com 
 
Other Portsmouth News: Strawbery Banke, a living 
museum dedicated to four centuries of New 
Hampshire’s seacoast history, opened a seasonal, 
professionally-maintained outdoor ice skating venue 
available for group rental. Skate rentals, coaches, and 
food from the White Apron Café onsite. Open from 
December to February. www.puddledockpond.org.  
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